
Hello Friend,

   Good news update! All the refugee families from Ukraine that fled to Suceag
(home of Kids’ Club) have been resettled either in a Romanian village near Cluj
or in a part of Ukraine where there is no war. The church stepped up and met all
their needs including jobs. Thank you for praying for these families. It is amazing
how the goodness of God can turn a dire situation around!
   Meanwhile, Kids’ Club is taking advantage of the nice weather by having many
lessons, games, crafts and sports outdoors. The lessons have been about Jesus’
Ascension, Holy Spirit and Pentecost. Flavia reports that they have also been
teaching the children about the fruits of the Holy Spirit in the believer’s life.
Attendance is very good and we have several helpers to engage the children.
 

   Additionally, Flavia started a weekly Home Group in Suceag in a family home
that she has been visiting the last year. She and a pastor couple are happily
received and they read the Bible, pray for the people and the Lord never fails to
touch their lives!
   Thank you for supporting Kids’ Club whose mission is to change lives and bring
Jesus to every heart. We love you!

GOing for the Gospel,
Mark & Julie Serviss

 

Happy Independence Day!

Find us on the web: 
servissmissions.org
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Bubbles Fun

Hiding in the shade

The Fruit of the Spirit

 Holy Spirit Lesson

Children's Day GamesCraft time

Find us on Facebook: 
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